
Sent: Friday, 13 March 2015 9:03 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: We Support Ashfield Pools 
 
Hello, 
 
Please don’t close Ashfield Pools. It has been part of this community all my life and I totally 
support the upgrade. 
 
My daughter and I use the pools regularly, and I believe with better farcicalities it will be a 
drawcard for the area. It could also play an important role in vacation care which is an increasing 
need in this area. 
 
The Council’s role is to provide a mix of community recreational areas and the pools, is a critical 
component of that. 
 
Please invest in upgrading its facilities. 
 
Many thanks - Skye 
 
Skye Reardon 
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